
Town of Provincetown 
MASSACHUSETTS 02657 

(617) 487-3900 

September 11, 1986 

Provincetown, MA 02657 

Dear Mr. Christo: 

At its August 25th, 1986, meeting, the Provincetown Board of 
Selectmen voted unanimously to pass the following motion: 

Avellar: that a subcommittee of the Board of Selectmen be 
formed in order to facilitate good relations between the Town 

educate tourists residing in town and to diffuse the ex- 
plosive and unnecessary incidents that developed in front of 
Spiritus Pizza on the weekend of August 15th; such subcom- 
mittee shall be composed of the following individuals: the 
Town Manager, two members of the Board of Selectmen, the 
Chief of Police, and one member each from the Provincetown 
Business Guild, the Chamber of Commerce and the Human Rights 
Coalition. This committee shall meet and keep a record of 
its activities and shall report to the Board of Selectmen in 
advance of the summer season, 1987. 

The Board of Selectmen requests that, at your earliest con- 
venience, you submit the name of a representative who would 
be interested in serving on this committee. 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, 

Sincerely, 

and its officials and the community, to formulate policy and 

Elizabeth H. Steele 
Elizabeth . Steele, Chairman 
Board of Selectmen 

cc: Board of Selectmen 
Town Manager 
Chief of Police 

EHS:ajs 

First Landing Place of the Pilgrims 


